
Playground Upgrade 

February - June 2023 

 
 

 

 

   

PO Box 25 | 82 Brisbane Street, Beaudesert QLD 4285 | Telephone 07 5540 5111  scenicrim.qld.gov.au 

 

NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Junior Chamber Park, Beaudesert 

As part of Council's ongoing commitment to developing vibrant towns and villages through its 

Playground Strategy, Council will undertake playground upgrade works in Junior Chamber Park in 

Beaudesert. 

Works include the installation of a three-level play space together with a shade sail which will span 

over the new play unit. 

This play unit will consist a three-bay swing, featuring toddler seat, classic swing seat and bird's nest 

seat motivating all to enjoy the sensation of swinging. The height of the bird's nest seat allows for easy 

transfer from a wheelchair or walker and users can choose to sit, lie or stand on the swing seat.  This 

one-of-a-kind play space includes three levels of play with a huge mix of exciting activities in one 

impressive unit. Experience high and low level play, sliding action and test climbing skills, promoting 

physical development and improved balance and coordination.  

When will it happen? 

Works are scheduled to commence late February and are expected to be completed in June 2023, 

weather and conditions permitting. Works will be undertaken generally between 7:00am and 5:00pm. 

Where will it happen? 

Works will occur at the Junior Chamber Park along Brooklands Drive in Beaudesert. 

What can I expect? 

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to visitors to the park, while these works 

are being undertaken. 

Your patience and understanding is appreciated during this time whilst these works are undertaken. 

Questions? 

Any enquiries regarding the works should be directed to Council on 5540 5111,  
quoting 'Junior Chamber Park, Playground Project, Beaudesert'. 
  



 

 
Image: Proposed Playground, Junior Chamber Park, Beaudesert. 

 


